
 

Cell Biology and Microscopy 
 
The Department of Biology, College of Natural Sciences at the Río Piedras Campus of the University of 
Puerto Rico announces a search to fill a full time, tenure track faculty positions in the area of Cell 
Biology and Microscopy, to begin in August, 2016.  
 
Requirements: Applicants must have a Ph.D. or equivalent degree in Molecular Biosciences or very 
closed related disciplines from an accredited university; professional and research experience in one or 
more of the following areas of expertise: Cell Biology, Imaging or Molecular Biology. The successful 
candidates must also have a solid academic preparation and must also be committed to excellence in 
teaching at both the undergraduate and graduate levels; proficiency in Spanish and English, and 
teaching experience at the university level.  
 
Responsibilities: To teach undergraduate and graduate courses and seminars; conduct research and 
publish in their areas of specialty; develop proposals seeking external funding; participate actively in 
departmental activities and projects, as well as those at the College of Natural Sciences and the Río 
Piedras Campus and to fulfill all other obligations of a teaching job.  
 
Evaluation will start on November 27, 2015 and applications will be received until the position is filled.  
Applications, must send: 1) cover letter describing their academic philosophy and vision of the area of 
expertise, research, creation and teaching; 2) evidence of their research, publications and creative 
work; 3) official academic credentials of all their degrees; 4) curriculum vitae; and 5) three 
recommendation letters to:  
 

Dr. Tugrul Giray 
Department of Biology Director 

Natural Sciences College 
University of Puerto Rico 

Río Piedras Campus 
PO Box 23360 

San Juan, PR 00931 
Send a copy to: tugrul.giray@upr.edu  

 
 
Published in compliance with the University of Puerto Rico by laws as amended Cert. 160 (2014-2015) Art. 42 and 43. 

The University of Puerto Rico is an equal employment/affirmative action employer. 
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